
 
From: McGee, Brian  
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 12:31 PM 
To: Dillon, Robert T <DillonR@cofc.edu> 
Cc: Auerbach, Mike <auerbachmj@cofc.edu>; Hillenius, Willem Jacob <HilleniusW@cofc.edu>; Pope, Ed 
<popeeb@cofc.edu> 
Subject: FW: Are We Student-Centered? 
 
 
Dr. Dillon: 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your memorandum.  Of course, you are welcome to submit additional 
materials, consistent with the opportunity to persuade, until the deadline announced in my 
memorandum of February 18, 2016. 
 
With respect, the College understands this exchange as incident to a personnel matter.  It has been and 
will continue to be your choice, not the College’s, to distribute your personnel materials.   
 
Finally, I am puzzled by your continued and decontextualized inclusion of references to specific texts 
from a religious tradition.  The College is a public and secular institution, and such references will have 
no relevance to our decisional processes in your case.   
 
Sincerely, 
Brian 
 

Brian McGee 
Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic Affairs 
College of Charleston 
66 George Street 
Charleston, SC 29424 
o 843.953.5527 
f 843.953.5840 
 
 


